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Learning in the Workplace (Routledge Revivals) Victoria Marsick 2015-05-11 The
nature of the workplace and the workforce has changed rapidly in postindustrial society. Most workers are now facing the need for high levels of
preparatory education, retraining for new jobs and the ability to continue
learning at work in order to keep up with new developments. The book, first
published in 1987, argues that training in the workplace often fails because it
is based on conditions that no longer prevail in modern organisations. The
mechanistic approach of the behaviourist paradigm, it is argued, views the
organisation as a machine and training as the preparation of workers for
machine-like work according to their levels in the hierarchy, much as on an
assembly line. The humanists’ advocation of collaborative learning has changed
but not fundamentally altered this conception. This book will be of interest to
students of education and business management.
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Shaping the Future of South Africa's Youth Helene Perold 2012 South Africa has
made huge gains in ensuring universal enrolment for children at school, and in
restructuring and recapitalising the FET college sector. However, some three
million young people are not in education, employment or training and the
country faces serious challenges in providing its youth with the pathways and
support they need to transition successfully into a differentiated system of
post-school education and training. Across nine evidence-based chapters, 17
authors offer a succinct overview of the different facets of post-school
provision in South Africa. These include an analysis of the impact of the
national qualifications system on occupational training, the impact of youth
unemployment, the capacity of the post-school system to absorb larger numbers
of young people, the relationship between universities and FET colleges, the
need for more strategic public and private investment in skills development,
and a youth perspective on education and training policy. The authors have a
number of recommendations for improving the alignment between schooling,
further education and training, and university education - interventions that
could shape the future of our youth.
Accounting, Grade 10 Elsabé Conradie 2012-01-18 Study & Master Accounting Grade
10 has been especially developed by an experienced author team according to the
Curriculum and Assessment Policy Statement (CAPS). The comprehensive Learner's
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Book includes: * case studies which deal with issues related to the real world,
and move learners beyond the confines of the classroom * margin notes to assist
learners with new concepts - especially GAAP flashes, that give learners
guidance on General Accepted Accounting Practice * examples with solutions
after the introduction of each new concept. The Teacher's File includes: * a
daily teaching plan, divided into the four terms, that guides the teacher on
what to teach per day and per week * moderation templates to assist teachers
with assessment * solutions to all the activities in the Learner's Book. The
CD-Rom with a PowerPoint presentation includes: * interactive examples to
explain new concepts * links to all solutions to activities and assessments in
the Learner's Book
Introduction to Policing Steven M. Cox 2015-12-31 Introduction to Policing,
Third Edition continues to focus on the thought-provoking, contemporary issues
that underscore the challenging and rewarding world of policing. Steven M. Cox,
Susan Marchionna, and experienced law enforcement officer Brian D. Fitch
balance theory, research, and practice to give students a comprehensive, yet
concise, overview of both the foundations of policing and the expanded role of
today’s police officers. The accessible and engaging writing style, combined
with stories from the field, make policing concepts and practices easy for
students to understand and analyze. Unique coverage of policing in
multicultural communities, the impact of technology on policing, and extensive
coverage of policing strategies and procedures — such as those that detail the
use of force —make this bestselling book a must-have for policing courses.
SEA-PLM 2019 Main Regional Report 2020 The Southeast Asia Primary Learning
Metrics (SEA-PLM) aspires to provide a world-class student learning assessment
for the region, catering to the needs and context of different countries. The
first cycle of this assessment, conducted in 2019 with six participating
countries, sought to find out what Grade 5 children know and can do in reading,
writing and mathematics. For the first time, global citizenship attitudes,
values and behaviours of children were also measured by a large-scale learning
assessment at primary education level. [Abstract]
Special Needs Education South Africa. Department of Education 2001
Change Management in TVET Colleges Kraak, Andre 2016-07-25 The Technical and
Vocational Education and Training (TVET) college environment is marked by
increasingly stark juxtapositions between what needs to be achieved in the
post-school education sector and the increasing difficulty of current
conditions. The ‘triple challenge’ of poverty, inequality and unemployment
weighs heavily on the social, political and economic fabric of the country and
expectations are high that the TVET colleges can make a pivotal contribution to
counter these challenges. Despite laudable increases in TVET enrolment, the
education system needs to work harder to accommodate the weight of demand for
post school further education and training (FET) band qualifications from young
people not in education, employment or training. At the same time, it is vital
to secure adequate quality in TVET programmes which depend so much on the
competence and commitment of college lecturers. This collection offers a set of
research papers that provide new analytic and empirical material on: • The
political economy of TVET types in different countries which, by comparison,
illuminate the South African case; • A periodisation of government
interventions in the TVET sector over the last three decades; • The unsettled
state and status of TVET lecturers in relation to their job requirements and
conditions of service; • The halting evolution of collegial relationships
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between college lecturers towards higher collegiality; • Employer expectations
of college graduates and how colleges are responding; and • An analysis of the
outcomes of a college improvement intervention in Limpopo and the Eastern Cape.
This book will offer valuable information and insights for decision-makers as
well as analysts of institutional change concerning links between education and
economic growth, with particular regard to TVET graduates’ employment rates.
Study Opportunities at Universities and Possible Initial Occupations, 1990/1991
Joan Roodt 1990 This guide contains indexed lists of study opportunities in
South African universities that relate to occupations that might be open to
persons with various degrees, diplomas or certificates. In the first of two
sections in the guide, opportunities for study and employment related to "first
qualifications" are listed as follows: index of fields of study for which study
opportunities are available; particular degree programs by field of study;
index of occupations available to those with first qualifications; index of
institutions offering programs of study. The second section of the guide
concerns "advanced qualifications" and arranges entries as follows: field of
study for which advanced degrees are available; actual degree programs at
particular institutions; index of institutions offering advanced degrees. For
both sections the descriptions of actual degree programs at particular
institutions list the name of the institution, the language medium (English or
Afrikaans), the duration of the program, the entry qualifications, subjects
required, the admissions criteria; and the application deadline; the
descriptions in the first section also list the possible occupations for those
completing the program. An appendix provides the addresses of institutions
mentioned in the guide. (JB)
Disaster Education Rajib Shaw 2011-07-01 Offers an informative introduction to
the subject of disaster risk reduction education and highlights key places of
education such as family, community, school, and higher education. This book
describes and demonstrates different aspects of education in an easy-tounderstand form with academic research and practical field experiences.
Advanced Greenhouse Horticulture Athanasios Koukounaras 2021-03-19 Greenhouse
horticulture is one of the most intensive agricultural systems, focusing on the
production of high-value products. This book presents current research findings
that cover a wide range of new technologies and novel agricultural practices,
which are preconditions for successful production in a very competitive global
environment.
Challenges and Strategies in Teaching Linear Algebra Sepideh Stewart 2018-02-01
This book originated from a Discussion Group (Teaching Linear Algebra) that was
held at the 13th International Conference on Mathematics Education (ICME-13).
The aim was to consider and highlight current efforts regarding research and
instruction on teaching and learning linear algebra from around the world, and
to spark new collaborations. As the outcome of the two-day discussion at
ICME-13, this book focuses on the pedagogy of linear algebra with a particular
emphasis on tasks that are productive for learning. The main themes addressed
include: theoretical perspectives on the teaching and learning of linear
algebra; empirical analyses related to learning particular content in linear
algebra; the use of technology and dynamic geometry software; and pedagogical
discussions of challenging linear algebra tasks. Drawing on the expertise of
mathematics education researchers and research mathematicians with experience
in teaching linear algebra, this book gathers work from nine countries:
Austria, Germany, Israel, Ireland, Mexico, Slovenia, Turkey, the USA and
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Zimbabwe.
Study and Master Accounting Grade 11 CAPS Study Guide Elsabe Conradie
2014-08-21
Power Plant Engineering A. K. Raja 2006 This Text-Cum-Reference Book Has Been
Written To Meet The Manifold Requirement And Achievement Of The Students And
Researchers. The Objective Of This Book Is To Discuss, Analyses And Design The
Various Power Plant Systems Serving The Society At Present And Will Serve In
Coming Decades India In Particular And The World In General. The Issues Related
To Energy With Stress And Environment Up To Some Extent And Finally Find Ways
To Implement The Outcome.Salient Features# Utilization Of Non-Conventional
Energy Resources# Includes Green House Effect# Gives Latest Information S In
Power Plant Engineering# Include Large Number Of Problems Of Both Indian And
Foreign Universities# Rich Contents, Lucid Manner
Teaching Science, Technology, and Society Joan Solomon 1993 This text describes
an area which has increasingly generated classroom materials, and educational
polemic, without any proper discussion of its rationale or aims. Different
approaches to the teaching and implementation of STS are used to explore
different facets of its nature.
Study and Master Accounting Grade 11 Teacher's Guide Elsabe Conradie 2006-11-01
Study & Master Accounting was developed with the help of practising teachers,
and covers all the requirements of the National Curriculum Statement for
accounting.
Minefill 2020-2021 Ferri Hassani 2021-06-02 The series of International
Symposiums on Mining with Backfill explores both the theoretical and practical
aspects of the application of mine fill, with many case studies from both
underground and open-pit mines. Minefill attendees and the Proceedings book
audience include mining practitioners, engineering students, operating and
regulatory professionals, consultants, academics, researchers, and interested
individuals and groups. The papers presented at Minefill symposiums regularly
offer the novelties and most modern technical solutions in technology,
equipment, and research. In that way, the papers submitted for the Minefill
Symposia represent the highest quality and level in the conference domain. For
the 2020-2021 edition organizers hope that the papers presented in this
publication will also be received with interest by readers around the world,
providing inspiration and valuable examples for industry and R&D research.
Change: Political change Üner Kirdar 1992 "Contains the contributions of more
than 80 eminent personalities to the Round Table on Global Development
Challenges which met in Antalya, Turkey, in September 1990"--Forward."U.N.
sales no. E.91. III. B.10"--Title page verso.
History of Pottawattamie County, Iowa 1883
Study and Master Accounting Grade 12 CAPS Learner's Book E. Conradie 2013-07-05
Drum 2002-11
Cross-coupling Reactions Joffrey Vrijdag 2020 "Cross-Coupling Reactions: An
Overview opens with an overview of the fundamentals and applications of the
young and fast developing area of transition metal catalyzed/mediated oxidative
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(dehydrogenative) C-H/C-H coupling reactions between two (hetero)arenes.
Continuing, the authors highlight the recent advances regarding the ligand
supported transition metal-catalyzed domino (cascade) or one-pot syntheses of
various heterocycles involving cross-coupling reactions. The recent advances in
Cu catalyzed tandem reactions for heterocycle synthesis are also addressed. Cu
metal chemistry has garnered attention as a potential alternative to precious
transition metals, being cheaper, more sustainable and more easily available. A
comprehensive account of research on green chemical routes is provided,
involving various palladium metal-based catalysts utilized in facilitating
cross-coupling reaction in aqueous media. Reported decarboxylative crosscoupling reactions are discussed along with suitable examples, focusing on
their mechanism of action"-Student Retention & Graduate Destination Moeketsi Letseka 2010 Student
attrition has been a perennial theme in South African higher education
throughout the decade. In its National Plan for Higher Education (2001), the
Department of Education attributed high dropout rates primarily to financial
and/or academic exclusions. Four years later, it reported that 30% of students
dropped out in their first year of study and a further 20% during their second
and third years. Against this backdrop, the erstwhile research programme on
Human Resources Development initiated a research project to investigate more
thoroughly why students dropped out, what led them to persist in higher
education to graduation, and what made for a successful transition to the
labour market. The chapters in this volume address these issues in relation to
one or more of seven institutional case studies conducted in 2005.
Emerging Technologies for Education Tien-Chi Huang 2017-12-15 This book
constitutes the thoroughly refereed post-workshop proceedings of the Second
International Symposium, SETE 2017, held in conjunction with ICWL 2017, Cape
Town, South Africa, in September 2017. The 52 full and 13 short papers were
carefully reviewed and selected from 123 submissions. This symposium attempts
to provide opportunities for the crossfertilization of knowledge and ideas from
researchers in diverse fields that make up this interdisciplinary research
area.
Revisiting Technical and Vocational Education in Sub-Saharan Africa David
Atchoarena 2002 Differences in historical, political, cultural, and economic
contexts in sub-Saharan Africa (SSA) account for wide variations in structures,
operating conditions, and outcomes in technical and vocational education (TVE).
This diversity is associated with glaring disparities, so in examining policy
trends and the reconstruction of training systems particular attention is
focused on innovations in an effort to identify promising initiatives likely to
contribute to the establishment of consistent TVE systems, closely linked with
the world of work and involving labor market stakeholders. Some common emerging
trends in TVE include the following: (1) a shift in the policy focus from
inputs to outputs; (2) the use of new financing and certification mechanisms;
(3) the involvement of social partners in governance; greater autonomy for
institutions; (4) the promotion of private providers and company-based
training; and (5) an increasing interest in the informal sector and skills
development for poverty reduction. Issues addressed include these: (1) an
overview of TVE systems in 10 SSA countries; (2) reviewing various models
currently in place; (3) documenting relationships between African TVE systems
and policies and donor intervention and traditions in TVE; (4) identifying
reasons why certain reforms are facing implementation difficulties; analyzing
specific innovations; (5) drawing lessons on the implementation of the reform
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agenda and its impact on TVE systems; and (6) discussing possible directions
for future donor support. (Includes 167 references.) (MO).
Corruption in Higher Education Elena Denisova-Schmidt 2020 "The lack of
academic integrity combined with the prevalence of fraud and other forms of
unethical behavior are problems that higher education faces in both developing
and developed countries, at mass and elite universities, and at public and
private institutions. While academic misconduct is not new, massification,
internationalization, privatization, digitalization, and commercialization have
placed ethical challenges higher on the agenda for many universities.
Corruption in academia is particularly unfortunate, not only because the high
social regard that universities have traditionally enjoyed, but also because
students-young people in critical formative years-spend a significant amount of
time in universities. How they experience corruption while enrolled might
influence their later personal and professional behavior, the future of their
country, and much more. Further, the corruption of the research enterprise is
especially serious for the future of science. The contributors to Corruption in
Higher Education: Global Challenges and Responses bring a range of perspectives
to this critical topic"-Introduction to Applied Linear Algebra Stephen Boyd 2018-06-07 A groundbreaking
introduction to vectors, matrices, and least squares for engineering
applications, offering a wealth of practical examples.
Plant Genetics and Biotechnology in Biodiversity Rosa Rao 2018-08-09 This book
is a printed edition of the Special Issue "Plant Genetics and Biotechnology in
Biodiversity" that was published in Diversity
The Youth Book David Barnard 1997 The object of this publication is to provide
youth, as well as people and organizations involved and interested in youthrelated issues, with a comprehensive source of information on South African
young organizations and related relevant issues.
Representation Learning for Natural Language Processing Zhiyuan Liu 2020-07-03
This open access book provides an overview of the recent advances in
representation learning theory, algorithms and applications for natural
language processing (NLP). It is divided into three parts. Part I presents the
representation learning techniques for multiple language entries, including
words, phrases, sentences and documents. Part II then introduces the
representation techniques for those objects that are closely related to NLP,
including entity-based world knowledge, sememe-based linguistic knowledge,
networks, and cross-modal entries. Lastly, Part III provides open resource
tools for representation learning techniques, and discusses the remaining
challenges and future research directions. The theories and algorithms of
representation learning presented can also benefit other related domains such
as machine learning, social network analysis, semantic Web, information
retrieval, data mining and computational biology. This book is intended for
advanced undergraduate and graduate students, post-doctoral fellows,
researchers, lecturers, and industrial engineers, as well as anyone interested
in representation learning and natural language processing.
The Statesman's Year-book 1925
Psychometric Tests Mike Bryon 2002 Psychometric Tests Volume 1 provides
essential practice for any job applicant who has to face a selection test.
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New Learning Robert-Jan Simons 2007-05-08 This book brings together research
and theory about `New Learning', the term we use for new learning outcomes, new
kinds of learning processes and new instructional methods that are both wanted
by society and stressed in psychological theory in many countries at present.
It describes and illustrates the differences as well as the modern versions of
the traditional innovative ideas.
Empirical Inference Bernhard Schölkopf 2013-12-11 This book honours the
outstanding contributions of Vladimir Vapnik, a rare example of a scientist for
whom the following statements hold true simultaneously: his work led to the
inception of a new field of research, the theory of statistical learning and
empirical inference; he has lived to see the field blossom; and he is still as
active as ever. He started analyzing learning algorithms in the 1960s and he
invented the first version of the generalized portrait algorithm. He later
developed one of the most successful methods in machine learning, the support
vector machine (SVM) – more than just an algorithm, this was a new approach to
learning problems, pioneering the use of functional analysis and convex
optimization in machine learning. Part I of this book contains three chapters
describing and witnessing some of Vladimir Vapnik's contributions to science.
In the first chapter, Léon Bottou discusses the seminal paper published in 1968
by Vapnik and Chervonenkis that lay the foundations of statistical learning
theory, and the second chapter is an English-language translation of that
original paper. In the third chapter, Alexey Chervonenkis presents a first-hand
account of the early history of SVMs and valuable insights into the first steps
in the development of the SVM in the framework of the generalised portrait
method. The remaining chapters, by leading scientists in domains such as
statistics, theoretical computer science, and mathematics, address substantial
topics in the theory and practice of statistical learning theory, including
SVMs and other kernel-based methods, boosting, PAC-Bayesian theory, online and
transductive learning, loss functions, learnable function classes, notions of
complexity for function classes, multitask learning, and hypothesis selection.
These contributions include historical and context notes, short surveys, and
comments on future research directions. This book will be of interest to
researchers, engineers, and graduate students engaged with all aspects of
statistical learning.
Artificial Intelligence on Fashion and Textiles Wai Keung Wong 2018-10-13 The
book includes the Proceedings of the Artificial Intelligence on Fashion and
Textiles conference 2018 which provides state-of-the-art techniques and
applications of AI in the fashion and textile industries. It is essential
reading for scientists, researchers and R&D professionals working in the field
of AI with applications in the fashion and textile industry; managers in the
fashion and textile enterprises; and anyone with an interest in the
applications of AI. Over the last two decades, with the great advancement of
computer technology, academic research in artificial intelligence (AI) and its
applications in fashion and textile supply chain has been becoming a very hot
topic and has received greater attention from both academics and
industrialists. A number of AI-related techniques has been successfully
employed and proven to handle the problems including fashion sales forecasting,
supply chain optimization, planning and scheduling, textile material defect
detection, fashion and textile image recognition, fashion image and style
retrieval, human body modeling and fitting, etc.
Manual of Engineering Drawing Colin H. Simmons 2003-10-21 The Manual of
Engineering Drawing has long been recognised as the student and practising
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engineer's guide to producing engineering drawings that comply with ISO and
British Standards. The information in this book is equally applicable to any
CAD application or manual drawing. The second edition is fully in line with the
requirements of the new British Standard BS8888: 2002, and will help engineers,
lecturers and students with the transition to the new standards. BS8888 is
fully based on the relevant ISO standards, so this book is also ideal for an
international readership. The comprehensive scope of this book encompasses
topics including orthographic, isometric and oblique projections, electric and
hydraulic diagrams, welding and adhesive symbols, and guidance on tolerancing.
Written by a member of the ISO committee and a former college lecturer, the
Manual of Engineering Drawing combines up-to-the-minute technical accuracy with
clear, readable explanations and numerous diagrams. This approach makes this an
ideal student text for vocational courses in engineering drawing and
undergraduates studying engineering design / product design. Colin Simmons is a
member of the BSI and ISO Draughting Committees and an Engineering Standards
Consultant. He was formerly Standards Engineer at Lucas CAV. * Fully in line
with the latest ISO Standards * A textbook and reference guide for students and
engineers involved in design engineering and product design * Written by a
former lecturer and a current member of the relevant standards committees
The Theory of Graphs Claude Berge 2001-01-01 Concise, well-written text
illustrates development of graph theory and application of its principles in
methods both formal and abstract. Practical examples explain theory's broad
range, from behavioral sciences, information theory, cybernetics, and other
areas, to mathematical disciplines such as set and matrix theory. 1966 edition.
Includes 109 black-and-white illustrations.
Vocational Secondary Education National Education Association of the United
States. Department of vocational education and practical arts. Committee on
vocational education and vocational guidance 1916
Psychophysical Tests for DWI Arrest Marcelline Burns 1977
Critical Issues in South African Education Charl C. Wolhuter 2020-12-31 The
main thesis of this book is that, given that South African education faces
major challenges, the BRICS (Brazil, Russia, India, China and South Africa)
constellation of states offers — thus far overlooked — a valuable tertium
comparationis, a source of international comparative perspectives, to inform
the domestic scholarly discourse on education. This book first investigates the
national contexts and development of education in the BRICS countries, arguing
that this grouping represents a valuable but yet overlooked field for
illuminating South African education issues with international perspectives.
The book consists of chapters arguing for and illustrating this thesis from a
variety of angles. Common to all chapters is that authors used the comparative
method in education, that is comparing the national education system, in their
education societal context interrelationships, of the BRICS countries. The
chapters focus on a number of critical issues in South African education,
including the language of learning and teaching issue, the alignment of the
world of education with the world of work, early childhood education, and the
development of world-class universities. Regarding the last, for example, China
has been the terrain of the most intensive national projects of establishing
world-class universities, with Project 985, Project 211, and the “Double First
Class University” project. The chapters demonstrate what South Africa, in
approaching her education issues, can learn from the experience of the BRICS
countries.
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